
09 October 2024 

East West University 

Notice 

 

Additional Holiday on account of Durgapuja  

 

In continuation of Notice No. EWU (RO)26/24-388 dated 07 October 

2024 regarding the holiday for the ‘Semester Break and Durgapuja’, 

please be informed that the university will also remain closed on 

Thursday, 10 October 2024, on account of Durgapuja, as directed by the 

Government of Bangladesh. Relevant Academic Calendars of Pharmacy, 

Law and PPHS Programs have been updated and uploaded on the website 

accordingly.  

Please note that the Engineering Office (EMD) and ICS Office will 

operate with minimum essential staff. Security arrangements for the 

university will be managed by the Chief of HR and Logistics on that day. 

By order of the Vice Chancellor, this is for the information and necessary 

action by all concerned.  

 

Mashfiqur Rahman 

Registrar  

 


